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OFFICE OF THE 

RAY B. POWELL 
COMMISSIONER P.O. BOX 1148 

SANTA FE, NEWMEXICO 87504-1148 

August 2, 1993 

UNOCAL 
3300 North Butler Avenue 
Suite 200 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

Attention: Mr. Brett H. Liggett 

Re: Request for Approval for Central Metering 
Rincon Unit CDP #4 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Liggett: 

This office i s in receipt of your letter of July 21, 1993, 
wherein your company has requested our approval for Central 
Metering of the Rincon Unit CDP #4 in Rio Arriba County, New 
Mexico. 

Before this application can be processed, a $30.00 f i l i n g fee 
needs to be submitted. 

Enclosed i s a commingling pre-application form and a copy of 
State Land Office Rule Nos. 1.053 - 1.055. 

If you have any questions, or i f we may be of further help, 
please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

RAY B. POWELL 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

FLOYD 0.'PRANDO, Director 
Oil/Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 
RBP/FOP/pm 
cc: Reader F i l e 



Unocal Oil & Oas Division 
Unocal Corporation . 
3300 North Butler A\* J 
Suite 200 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 
Telephone (505) 326-7600 

. Fax: (505) 326-6145 

UNOCAL $ 
J u l y 29, 1993 

Farmington District 

New Mexico State Land Office 
310 Old Santa Fe T r a i l , PO Box 1148 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148 
Attn.: Pete Martinez 

Subi ect: 
Application Fee 
Request for Approval 
Central Metering 
Rincon Unit CDP #4 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Please find enclosed the t h i r t y dollar application fee 
required for processing the Rincon Unit, CDP #4, Central 
Metering, Request for Approval mailed to your office July 
21, 1993. 

Very truly yours, 
Union O i l of California 
d.b. a. 

Brett H. ̂ Lxggett 
Fiel d Engineer 

Attachment: Thirty Dollar Check 


